1361 Park Street

Clearwater, F1. 33756

Phone: 727-210-2350 / Fax: 727-210-2354
www.caahep.org

May 23, 2011

John Hunter, MEd

Superintendent

Moore Norman Technology Center
4701 NW 12th Avenue

Norman, OK 73069

Dear Superintendent Hunter:

The Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs (CAAHEP) is pleased to
inform you of its vote on May 20, 2011 to award continuing accreditation to the Surgical
Technology program at Moore Norman Technology Center, Norman, OK,

The recent peer review conducted by the Accreditation Review Council on Education in Surgical
Technology and Surgical Assisting (ARC/STSA) and CAAHEP’s Board of Directors recognizes
the program's substantial compliance with the nationally established accreditation Standards. The
next comprehensive evaluation of the program, including an on-site review, is scheduled to occur
no later than 2021.

ARC/STSA will regularly monitor the program’s compliance with the outcomes assessment
thresholds through the program’s Annual Report as well as other documentation that may be
requested (Standard IV.B.).

The accreditation standards are established by CAAHEP and the American College of Surgeons
{ACS) and Asscciation of Surgical Technologists {(AST).

The commission commends you and your colleagues for your commitment te continuous quatlity
improvement in education, as demonstrated by your participation in program accreditation.

Sincerely,
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M. LaCheeta McPherson, PhD, MLS(ASCP)™
President

cc:  Stephanie Simon, MEd, Health Education Director
Kimberly Shannon , RN, CST, Program Coordinator, Surgical Technology
Tony Makin, CST, BS, FAST, Chair, ARC/STSA
Keith Orloff, CST, FAST, Executive Director, ARC/STSA

Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs




